
      28th April, 2020 

Kia ora e te whanau, 

Thank you all so much for your patience and kind words through what has, and will continue to 
be, an usually challenging time. 

Huia Range School is partly reopening tomorrow for 4 of our children and 5 of our staff. 

I have rung and talked to the parents of the children returning, to ensure they know the rules 
and guidelines we must put in place to ensure the health and safety of these children and their 
families, and our staff and their families. 

Alert Level 3 Planning 

Under Alert Level 3 schools may open for children of people who qualify as essential and safe 
business workers only.  The Government's message remains the same - STAY AT HOME IN 
YOUR BUBBLE.   

If you are working from home, or aren’t working, keep your children at home.   

Phone the office for any queries/concerns.  Please do not come into the office. 

The children attending school will be met at the gate tomorrow and given full instructions about 
where to go, the hand sanitising rules, and the classroom and playground expectations. 

Children arriving tomorrow may find school very challenging because they have to keep a 
distance from everyone else and are not allowed on the playground or have the use of any 
sport equipment during break times. 

AT HOME:  
Continue with distance learning. 
Children without internet continue to work with their learning packs.  
Please keep in contact with the class teacher 
Keep children at home in your bubble, that includes if you work from home.  
Stay in your family bubble so your bubble stays small enough to keep everyone else safe. 

Finally - If at all possible continue to STAY AT HOME IN YOUR BUBBLE.   

Kia kaha and stay safe!        Nga mihi nui 

Robyn Forsyth 
Principal

Huia Range School
  Cole Street Phone 06 374 6444
  Dannevirke Fax 06 374 9268

STRIVE


